
	
  

   Richmond High School & Harry Ells High School 

50th Class Reunion 
SAVE THE DATE   SAVE THE DATE   SAVE THE DATE   SAVE THE DATE 

               WHEN:    Saturday, September 24, 2022 
             
            WHERE:  Sacramento Yacht Club 
                            (overlooking the Sacramento River) 

Many of you have asked and wondered whether or not we would be able to get 
together for our big “50” class reunion this year. Well thanks to Kevin Hubble 
and Jeannie Sena we are happy to announce that this event is going to happen. 


The venue has been secured, the caterer has been chosen and we are close to 
deciding on a DJ. We are hoping to keep ticket prices under $75. Please join us for an 
evening of good food, reminiscing and dancing the night away. 


Reunion Committee members to date are Kevin, Jeannie, Mike Cordero, Danny 
Domingo and Janice King. We are hoping to attract more classmates to the committee 
to represent both schools. Assignments will be simple such as reception desk, making 
name badges, gathering memorial photos, assisting with decorating, etc. 


More info in the coming weeks. In the meantime, follow us on Facebook (Richmond 
High School Class of 1972, Ells High School 1972), Classreports.org, Classmates.com.



